
While the temperature rises, so does our resolve—
to stay focused, stay engaged, and stay ready for
what’s next.

As we step into June, we're
not just marking the
midpoint of the year—we're
doubling down on our
commitment to progress,
public service, and the
people of Escambia County.

We’ve made significant
progress this year—with $34
million invested in
upgrading and building new
fire stations, all three major
hospitals now able to
provide patient transfers,
and funding approved for 10
new Paramedic positions.
These aren’t just numbers—
they’re real steps toward
faster emergency response,
better coordination, and
stronger support for the
people who show up for us
every day.

I know your time is valuable,
and I believe staying
connected to your
community shouldn’t be
complicated. That’s why we’re
working to bring more tools
straight to your fingertips—so
whether you have a concern,
a question, or an idea, it’s
easier than ever to make your
voice heard.

As always, my team and I are
here to help. You can reach
out any time at
district4@myescambia.com.

July 7th
5PM - 6PM
Ferry Pass

Community
Center

August 13th
7AM - 8AM
Ferry Pass

Community
Center

September
17th

7AM - 8AM
The Rex
Coffee
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